Mr. Solon G. Ayers,
Superintendent, Hnl:ell Inati’cuto,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Solon:

_ On behalf of the University of Kansas and her
Athletio Msoqia‘hion, as well as the bankatball team, I
desire to thank you so much for the aplendid exhibition
- put on by yowr students between halves at tho bashtball
- game last Sa.turday night. .

- It was generous indeed of you to do this and

I have heard many wonderful compliments regarding the
excellent contribution. Thank you a million. We trust -
that we will be able to reciprocate your many kindnesses.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




